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November 8, 2021 
 
Danny Muise 
Warden 
Office of the Warden 
Municipality of Argyle 
ecanning@munargyle.com 
 
Dear Warden Muise 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding the proposed Coastal Protection Act Regulations.  
 
This letter will confirm we have received your council’s response to our consultation. We will 
make sure we consider your concerns and questions carefully as we continue work on this 
important initiative. It is our intention to create a “What We Heard” report later this fall, which 
will summarize input we received from municipalities and other stakeholders during the 
consultation. 
 
Again, thank you for taking the time to review the consultation documents and we look forward 
to further engagement with municipalities as we refine our approach to the Coastal Protection 
Act Regulations.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Honourable Tim Halman, MLA 
Minister of Environment and Climate Change 
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